
LGBTQ Oral History Workshop  
with Natalie Milbrodt 

Director, Queens Memory 

Creative Writing Club  

Date : Wed, May 2 
Time: 12:10 -2:00PM 

Room: M123 
Co-sponsors: Communique Club, Liberal 

Arts Academy, Asian Society,  
Psychology Club, Phi Theta Kappa 

Learn how to conduct great oral history interviews as a Queens 
Memory volunteer interviewer. This workshop will have a  

special focus on our Queens LGBTQ History project, but anyone 
interested in honing their interviewing skills is welcome! 

Queens Memory volunteers are working all over the borough 
to collect residents' stories and photos for safekeeping in the 
Queens Library digital archives. Learn how to prepare for an  
interview, how to ask good questions, make a high-quality  

recording, and how to submit your completed interview to the 
library. The training is free and open to all volunteers! 

Club Advisor: Benjamin Miller bmiller@qcc.cuny.edu 

This program received the support of the LGBTQ Public History  

Project at LaGuardia Community College and the New York City Council. 
 


